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The fight for 
repairs continues 

BBSK Residents Asso­
ciation, are continuing 
work on the mainte­
nance issue. 

In keeping w i t h 
BBSK's strategy of 
forcing Council to do 
all repairs by flooding 
the rent office with 
complaints. many 
streets have taken com­
plaint sheets back to 
the rent office for the 
second time around. 

After complaint 
sheets had been lodged 
for the first time about 
seven months ago, 
follow-up work revealed 
that Council had res­
ponded to a small per­
centage of complaints. 

Most of the repair* 
done by Council in 
response to the com-
plaint sheets were of 
the minor sort, 

Major repairs such a* 
leaking roofs, rusted 
window frames, rotten 
doors and faulty elect* 

rical wiring arc still 
being neglected. 

At the end of last 
year, Council announ­
ced that it would use 
R500 000 gained from 
the sale of Bloemhof 
Flats in District Six for 
the maintenance of 
houses. 

However, there is no 
evidence that this 
money is being used to 
repair houses at all. 

In a letter to BBSK. 
Council claimed that 
this money would only 
be used to repair houses 
into which new tenants 
would be moving. 

Before the new ten­
ants moved into the 
house. Council would 
accept responsibility 
for doing whatever re* 
pairs were needed. 

However, after the 
tenant had signed the 
new lease he would 
then be responsible for 
all maintenance himself , 

BBSK rejects the 
new lease provision on 
maintenance and Coun­
cil's claims that they 
have no funds for main* 
tenance. 

At successful street 
meetings held before 
and after complaints 
were lodged at the rent 
office, tenants not only 
expressed their anger 
at Council's slow res­
ponse, but also their 
determination to go 
back to the rent office 
again and again until 
their demands were 
attended to. 

After going back to 
the rent office for the 
second t ime. Council 
has speeded up its res­
ponse. 

In Orchid Crescent. 
Silvertown, for instance. 
Council came to do 
most of the repairs last 
month. 


